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To - Senate Committee On Judiciary, 

 

As I write this I am reading about yet again another shooting in an elementary 

school...three 9 year olds and three adults from the a private school in Tennessee 

were killed, today, March 27th.  I  was born and raised in Portland, Oregon, and am a 

parent and educator.  As an elementary school teacher I ask that you continue to 

implement Measure 114.  The worst thing that I do all year in my classroom is explain 

to my 8 and 9 year old students what to do during a "lock down" drill and why we 

have them.  My heart hurts every time we hear of another shooting at any school, or 

church, or mosque or synagogue, or any where for that matter!   

Any legislation to implement Measure 114, now in the form of SB 348, must fully 

implement Measure 114 as Oregon Voters supported and passed it. Please clarify 

provisions and smooth implementation, but don't weaken Measure 114 in any way.  I 

would also like to add that I am NEUTRAL on SB 348-1, I appreciate the work that 

has been done on this, but I am asking that you do not want them to weaken 

Measure 114. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Mair 

Elementary School Educator 

Portland concerned citizen 

 

 

ACTION: Tell the Oregon Judiciary Committee that you are NEUTRAL on SB 348-1, 

you appreciate their work to date, but you do not want them to weaken Measure 114. 


